
 
 
 

December 31, 2019 
 
 
Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 
 
 
RE:  Electric Line Extension Cost Study - Informational Filing 
 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
As part of Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) commitments that were documented in the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission staff memo in Docket UE-150200, PSE’s 
2015 Schedule 85 Line Extension filing, PSE conducted its 2019 electric line extension cost  
study for the 12-month period ending December 31, 2018.  The results of the 2019 electric line 
extension cost study are provided herewith as Attachment A to this informational filing. 

Please contact Mei Cass at (425) 462-3800 or mei.cass@pse.com for additional information 
about this filing.  If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142.  
 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 

Attachment:  

Attachment A - Puget Sound Energy Schedule 85 Line Extension Cost Study Results 
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